
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE 

SENIOR SECONDARY SECTION (2023 – 2024) 

FINAL EXAMINATION CIRCULAR 

STD: XI 

DATE: 02.02.2024 

Ref: DAV/Thane/2023 – 2024/Cir. 124 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! 

The Final Examination is scheduled to be held from February 17, 2024 to March 6,2024. 
 

Please find the schedule for the upcoming activities and the Date sheet for the Final 

Examination. 

The schedule for the upcoming activities is as follows: 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 On Feb 5 and 7, 2024 students will report at 8.30 am for Practical   

Examination in proper school uniform. 
 

 On Feb 6, 8 and 9, 2024 regular school. 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES 

03/02/2024 Sports Medal Distribution & Std XII Farewell 

05/02/2024 Economics & Accountancy Practical Examination 

06/02/2024, 08/02/2024  

09/02/2024 
Doubt Solving & Revision 

07/02/2024 
Business Studies & Entrepreneurship Practical 

Examination 

07/02/2024 
Mock Examination Result (Virtual PTM) 

Timing will be intimated 

10/02/2024 - 16/02/2024 PREPARATORY LEAVE for Final Examination 

17/02/2024 to 06/03/2024 FINAL EXAMINATION 



 

 

● Final Examination Date sheet is as follows: 

 
DATE SHEET FOR FINAL EXAMINATION 

 

DATE & DAY SUBJECT 

17.02.2024, Saturday Accountancy 

27.02.2024, Tuesday Applied Mathematics / Entrepreneurship 

29.02.2024, Thursday English Core 

04.03.2024, Monday Economics 

06.03.2024, Wednesday Business Studies 

 
● The time schedule for the Exam is as follows: 

 

TIMING EXAM SCHEDULE 

7:00 AM TO 7:15 AM Assembly 

7:15 AM TO 7:35 AM Tiffin Break 

7:35 AM TO 7:45 AM Distribution of Question Papers & Answer sheets 

7:45 AM TO 8:00 AM Question Paper Reading Time 

8:00 AM TO 11:00 AM EXAMINATION 

11:15 AM Collection of Exam Answer sheets 

11:30 AM Dispersal 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 

● Parents who wish to apply for a School Leaving Certificate are to submit 

the application for the same at the reception by 15.02.2024. 

● Parents are requested to pay the pending School Fee by 05.02.2024. 

Wishing all the Students Best of Luck for the forthcoming Examinations. 

We thank you for your continuous support and cooperation. 

Warm regards 

Mrs. Simmi Juneja 

Principal 


